Ophélie Garnier-Wade

212.23?.1172 ' 156 West 56t Strect | New York, NY 10019
ogarnierwade@windelsmarx.com T.212.237.1000 | F. 212.262.1215

March 3, 2017

By email to FOIA@metrarr.com
Freedom of Information Officer
15-E

547 W. Jackson Blvd.

Chicago, IL 60661

Re: FOIA Request
Dear Sir or Madam:

On December 14, 2016, METRA announced that it was entering into a three-year agreement with UBER to
serve as the agency’s “Official Rideshare Parmer” as from February 2017. Pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of
Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 ef seq., | hereby request copies of any contracts, trip records, pricing data from this
agreement,

Please contact me if the copying fees exceed $§ 50.00. If any portion of these records can be sent
electronically, please e-mail them to me at ogarnierwadegwindelsmarx.com.

I would appreciate a response as soon as possible and look forward to hearing from you shortly. If for any
reason any portion of my request is denied, please inform me of the reasons for the denial in writing and provide the
name and address of the person or body to whom an appeal should be directed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at 212-237-1172, if my request appears to fail to reasonably
describe the records, or if you have any questions about this request.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ophélie Garnier-Wade
Attorney at Law
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